
Dear Frank Hagedorn, 

Thank you very much for guiding the peer-review process of the paper “Geodiversity and 

biodiversity on a volcanic island: The role of scattered phonolites for plant diversity and 

performance” (bg-2021-107). We are delighted that the manuscript was accepted for final 

publication. The final paper version includes the changed names of tables and figures in the 

appendix, as described in the acceptance email. 

Kind regards on behalf of the authoring team, 

Anna Walentowitz 


